
OC News

Thank you to the wonderful parents and
staff who organized our annual Walk-A-
Thon.  The students had an absolute
blast.  I was amazed with the wonderful
turnout of parents, grandparents,
friends, and others who were there to
cheer on our students at Memory Grove. 

If you haven't turned in your donation
envelop please do so.  We are still
accepting online donations. 

Our goal is to raise $20,000 and we are
over half-way there.  Great job
everyone!

Online Donations

Book Fair
Pick-Up Safety

Walk-A-ThonUpcoming
Events

Oct. 11: Steering Mtg

Oct. 12: SCC Mtg

Oct. 13-14:  Fall Break

Oct. 19: Fall Picture Day

Oct. 25-26: PTK (school

dismisses at 1:30 PM)

Oct. 25-26: Book Fair 

Your weekly newsletter about our school!

Please remember to follow all safety
protocols during our afternoon pick-up. 
 We have had a couple close calls with
students darting between parked cars. 
 Thanks for slowing down 
and keeping everyone safe.  

Social Media

Instagram







https://www.ocslc.org/community/make-a-donation
https://www.smore.com/69s4k?fbclid=IwAR2tpqwVgGqGoybCAjXeab4R0dG6B1MKSPmyagjTHrwt9UJ3GWREEeEnmyM

